

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: <a href="mailto:office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk">office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk</a> website: <a href="mailto:www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk">www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk</a>

19th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

## Lodge Hill Residential Visit - 2 days and 1 night, 5th April 2022

We are pleased to confirm the residential trip to Lodge Hill, near Pulborough will take place in April for Year 5 pupils. The trip has been moved to Year 5 to ensure this year group have not missed out and, this year, they will all be going together on the same day. The children will stay for one night at Lodge Hill. The purpose of the trip is to enhance the curriculum for the children. They will also benefit from team building activities and a variety of creative experiences.

The total cost will be  $\pmb{\pounds}49$ , which includes accommodation, food, transport, insurance and all instructor led activities. This is a reduced charge for families in receipt of Free School Meals as the full cost of the trip is  $\pmb{\pounds}117$ . We would like every single child in Year 5 to take part in this valuable experience so, if you are concerned about affordability, please contact me in confidence through the school office.

To secure your son/daughter's place please pay a deposit of £19.00 by **Tuesday 1**<sup>st</sup> **February.** 

The balance of the cost can be made in two further payments of £15.00 on the 28<sup>th</sup> February and 28<sup>th</sup> March. Alternatively you can pay the full amount at any time if you wish. We ask that you pay this through ParentPay, where you can also give your consent for the trip. Please call the office if you have lost your activation letter or would like help getting started.

Further details about the trip will be available nearer the time, if you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Williamson Headteacher







Allen Williamom









